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Please leave your comments in the comment box

below.

The Armidale Council are making an unreasonable
request. The rates in the Armidale area are already to
high as opposed to other areas. The increase that
they are asking for will have a longstanding affect on
the people and the growth of this area.
Many shops are empty and rents on the shops will
increase as a result of the rise. Therefore many more
shops will close down as a result and unemployment
in the area will increase. Rents on houses will increase
due to the rise which will lead to housing being
unafordable for some. Pensioners are already
stretched financially and this rise will only make
things worse for them.

I believe that this town has already sufered in the past
due to the councils poor decisions. This is a selfish
act by the council in a time of such uncertainty due to
the COVID 19 pandemic. 
Please don't let this rise go ahead as it will have a
longstanding affect on the Armidale community.

If you have attachments you would like to include with

your feedback, plese attach them below.

Your Details

Are you an individual or organisation? Individual

If you would like your submission or your name to

remain confidential please indicate below.

Anonymous - my submission can be published but my
name should remain anonymous

First Name

Last Name

Organisation Name
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Position

Email

IPART's Submission Policy I have read & accept IPART's Submission Policy
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